

WES and WUES PTO

Williams Elementary and Upper Elementary School Parent Teacher Organization

Buzzing with Success

Williams Elementary School (WES) and Williams Upper Elementary Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) is a group of parents and teachers who come together to support the well-being of students and staff at our elementary and upper elementary schools. Everyone is appreciated! We welcome your support by attending school events, participating in fundraisers, and attending some PTO meetings.

Sponsored Events

- Back to School Events
- Fall Festival
- Jog-a-Thon
- Book Fairs
- Field Trips
- Campus Entertainment
- Open House
- Awards
- Dress Up Days
- Field Day
- And More!

Join us at our next meeting! 8/17/22@ 4:30 p.m. via a Zoom link.

Your Current PTO Board: President: Alma Mayes, Vice President: **VACANT**, Secretary: Brooke Goodwin, Treasurer: Janet Escalante *We are looking for new members to join us!

HOW WE RAISE FUNDS

There are a couple of ways you can help our school with your everyday spending! Be sure to select WES PTO as your non profit when you shop on Amazon Smile. We also host a Fall Festival and Jog-a-Thon with our students. Donations and sponsorships are also appreciated! If you can, there is a \$5.00 donation requested for each family, which can be sent in to the school offices. Thank you! We look forward to working with you this year!

Contacts

email:

<u>alma@williamssoaring.com</u> <u>vsedgwick@williams.k12.ca.us</u>

school phone:

(530) 473-2885